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ORANGE COUNTY RESPONDS TO STORM  

Additional Cooling Shelters Opened  
 

Orange County, VA – In response to the numerous households without power and 
anticipated high temperatures, Orange County will open a Cooling Shelter today from 12:00 
p.m. – 7:00 p.m. at the Prospect Heights Middle School (201 Daily Drive), in the Town of 
Orange. The Shelter is open to all residents in need of relief from the heat. Additionally, the 
Lake of the Woods Fire and Rescue facility is open to provide additional relief and assist with 
cooling needs.  For more information, please contact (540) 672-1234. 
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